
September 26, 2008 
 
Shenzhen Super Test Service Technology Co., Ltd. 
No. 813 Unit A, HuaMeiJu Business Center, 
Xinhu Road, Bao'an District,  
Shenzhen,  
China  
 
Ref, FCC ID: WP6-V2 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
Shenzhen Super Test Service Technology requests acceptance of the labeling proposal described 
below for transceivers bearing FCC identifier WP6-V2. 
 
The subject product sample are compact watch mobile as shown in figure 1, authorized under 47 
CFR Part 22 H & 24 E for public & personal radio services. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Figure 1 
Because the majority of the product sample is composed of display, keyboard, operating controls 
and a removable battery pack, there is extremely limited space available to attach the required 
label carrying the FCC identifier. Attaching the label to the battery pack is not acceptable because 



the battery pack is a removable item. For this reason, STS proposes placing the label carrying the 
FCC identifier inside the battery compartment as shown in figure 2. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Figure 2 
The consumer packaging for these models includes the battery pack as a separate item, NOT 
installed on the radio. As such, the FCC identifier will be readily visible to the user before the 
battery pack is installed and whenever the battery pack is removed or replaced. In this location, the 
label will also be protected from physical abuse and remain readable for the anticipated life of the 
device. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Terry Yang 
 
General Manager 
 
 
 


